ouse

Academy

January 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Year 9 Families and Pathways Evening — Thursday 18" January 4pm - 7pm

Following the information given out to you last term, | am writing to invite you to the Year 9 Families
and Pathways Evening on Thursday 18th January. This is an opportunity for you to meet your child’s
teachers and to discuss his/her progress to date and the options they will choose for Key Stage 4.

You should also be aware that all Year 9 students will receive their results from their recent
assessments on this evening. You will be given the results on arrival.

This is an incredibly important time for you child and we encourage you to attend this evening, to be
a part of the receiving results process, and to take the opportunity to discuss your child’s areas of
strength, and the options they may then go on to take. This information will be extremely pertinent
in supporting your child with their studies and independent learning at home. We encourage all
families to use the options booklets we gave out last term to discuss the subjects they may wish to
take. If you do not have a copy of the booklet, it is also available online at our website
https://newhouseacademy.co.uk/year-9-options-2/

The evening will run from 4pm -7pm and all appointments will need to be booked on the My Child at
School app (MCAS) - instructions attached for you to follow. If you have any issues with this, please
email MCAS@newhouseacademy.co.uk

Post-16 providers and our careers advisor will be on hand in the atrium to answer questions you may
have about college, apprenticeships and career pathways.

On arrival, you will receive further information about the options process. Mrs Gregory-Harris will be
in ALO1 for anyone who wishes to come and discuss this. Mrs Gregory-Harris will also be delivering
10-minute presentations regarding the options process in this room, at the following times - 4pm,
4.30pm, 5pm, 5.30pm, 6pm and 6.30pm.

Kind regards

Mu H Gugory-Hovis M § Havitloy

Mrs H Gregory-Harris Miss S Hartley
Deputy Headteacher Assistant Headteacher KS3

Newhouse Academy - Newhouse Road, Heywood, Lancashire, OL10 2NT
Headteacher: Mr Alex Burnham
Tel: 01706 369436 Email: office@newhouseacademy.co.uk Web: newhouseacademy.co.uk
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